
Welcome 

Dear Residents, welcome to our 

September newsletter. We hope 

that everyone has been well. 

The date for Riverfire is Saturday 27 

September and we are all looking 

forward to another spectacular 

fireworks display. 

Things to keep in mind for Riverfire night 

For those who have not had Riverfire night at 

Admiralty Quays, here are some things to keep in 

mind. 

Think about the amount of visitors you invite. 

Consider that there will be queues to get into the 

building and no parking. Inviting too many guests 

may actually spoil your night, so be sensible. Ask 

visitors to arrive early to avoid queues. 

The forecourt area, including pool and BBQ areas 

will be closed off with no access. The only viewing 

will be from apartment balconies. 

As usual, there will be security guards at the 

doors and in the driveway to make sure no one 

goes where they shouldn’t.  

Take time to introduce your visitors to Admiralty 

Quays and make sure they understand the 

security of the building as well as the rules. You 

must point out the fire evacuation procedures to 

them. 

Adhere to sensible noise levels; you are 

responsible for your guests’ behaviour. Late night 

parties are not acceptable. 

We hope everyone thoroughly enjoys the night 

and please do ask at the office if you are unsure 

about anything. 

Visitor Parking for Riverfire 

Visitor parking is in demand on Riverfire night. If 

you will have an unused car park on the night 

please kindly make it available as a guest park for 

that evening by contacting the office. 

For those who have visitors please ensure they 

know we will have little option but to tow 

vehicles parked where they shouldn’t be. 

Bicycle Audit 

The body corporate will soon be doing an audit of 

all bikes on P1. Please keep an eye out for notices 

in the lifts to get your bike registered. Any bikes 

not registered will have to be removed. 

Staff News 

Trina Willis recently completed a First Aider 

certificate and is doing a part time Cert IV in 

Fitness. Rita Agenbag is undertaking study to be a 

CPA. Alejandro is studying a Cert IV in Accounting. 

Irma has completed a Cert III in English 

Proficiency. Peter Costigan recently achieved Real 

Estate Sales Certification. Congratulations. 
 

Recycling 

Too many people get it wrong in our recycling 

area on P1: 

 Every day we find polystyrene and plastic in 

the cardboard recycling. Polystyrene is a 

contaminant, don’t put it in the recycle bin. 

 Always flatten boxes. 

 Plastic bags are a contaminant. Take bottles 

and cans out of plastic bags when you put 

them in the bin. The same goes for boxes, 

please remove bottles and cans from boxes 

before putting them in the bin. 
 

Kerbside Collection 

Our next kerbside collection will be in the week of 

19 January 2015. Items such as disused bicycles, 

rugs, furniture and appliances are accepted. For 

more information on what can be collected 

please see the Brisbane City Council website. 

 

Kind Regards 

Admiralty Quays Management  


